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News to be excited about!"! FOUNDATION
SPONSORS

Dear Foundation Supporters -

Thanks to your support, the Foundation is off to a great
start! After only having just been approved as a 501(c)3
non-profit in March, the Foundation has graciously
accepted thousands of dollars from individual donors,
corporate sponsors, and through fundraising efforts,
like our September 28th Golf Outing.

YOU ARE having an immediate impact in the lives of
our students! Check out the great things you fund when
you donate!

With thanks!
Geoff Dixon - President

2019 Scholarship Winners

Thanks to contributions from alumni, community members and school staff,
the Foundation was able to award six $500 educational opportunity grants.
Winners included: Jack Bruce, Dylan Jesko, Abbie Okopal, Colleen Marshall,

Olivia Satler and Samantha Zapach.
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Note: Jack Bruce and Colleen Marshall were unavailable for a picture.
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Thank you to the golfers
who showed up to
support our inagural golf
outing on September
28th! It was a beautiful

morning to golf. Thanks Welcome L8
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Mrs. Ferguson and Mrs.
Obney were awarded a
$500 grant to purchase
books. The two reading
specialists plan to buy
books that focus on
character building
qualities.

Mrs. Milanak and Mrs.
Altmeyer were awarded
a $500 grant to fund a
makeover of the high
school library courtyard.
The work will be done by
NHS and Student Council
volunteers.
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Elementary Outdoor Learning Lab

By far the largest Foundation project to date, the
Elementary Outdoor Learning Lab is an important
project for the Foundation. The vision for the
outdoor learning lab comes from a desire of the
board to see a useful outdoor space which teachers,
staff and students can use to inspire creativity,
engage learning, and most importantly - to enjoy
learning outside! The Foundation was happy to unveil
plans for this exciting project in August. The space is
designed to include a reading area connected to the
library, two outdoor instruction areas, a
biology/growing area, and a space for physical
education.

Want to donate to this project?

Contributions can be made specifically to fund the space. Donors
of any amount over $250 will be named on a dedication plaque.
Mail Checks to: PO. Box #1 Saltsburg, PA 15681
Contribute VIA PayPal on our website.
www.saltsburgschoolsfoundation.org




